TOWN OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

TO: RONALD BELMONT, SUPERVISOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER

RE: TOWN BOARD MEETING OF September 19, 2019

DATE: September 12, 2019,

Authorization is requested for the Purchasing Department to issue a Request For Proposal (RFP)
for an Information Technology Audit/Assessment.

Respectfully submitted.
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